














We try to maintain a schedule that allows us to see patients in a timely
manner. If you are unable to make your appointment, you need to contact the
clinic so that we can reschedule your appointment and open the schedule for
other patients who may want to make an appointment. As such, as of
9/27/2023, Campbell Chiropractic is instituting the following no-show policy:

For chiropractic visits, if you must cancel or reschedule your appointment we
require a 6- hour notice. We will charge $30 for any appointment that is
missed or not canceled/rescheduled with less than a 6-hour notice. This fee
is not covered by any insurance carriers and will be billed directly to the
patient.

For massage visits, if you must cancel or reschedule your appointment, we
require a 24-hour notice. We will charge $40 for any appointment that is
missed or not canceled/rescheduled with less than a 24-hour notice. This fee
will be billed directly to the patient.

If you have any questions regarding this policy, please ask Dr.Pagano. By
signing, you are stating that you understand the No-Show policy.
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N O - S H O W  P O L I C Y
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